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Is Your Series Complete?
Domestic oil and gas law is the main focus of this research
guide; however, it also provides sections containing introductory
information about international oil and gas research, as well as
sources covering the related area of oil pollution.

This research guide begins with an introduction explaining how
oil and gas law evolved after the substances were first
discovered in the United States during the nineteenth century. It
then discusses the primary sources of oil and gas law at the
federal and state levels: statutes, regulations, and case law.
This section also includes information about other relevant
federal and state governmental entities such as agencies and
committees, and their associated materials.

Next, it covers secondary sources such as treatises, periodicals,
and institutes. Then, a brief introduction to international oil and
gas law is also provided, which is meant to serve as both a
starting point for researching in that area as well as a
comparison to the system of law  in the United States.

The guide concludes with a section focusing on the related area
of researching oil pollution, reflecting its increased prominence
due to the massive spill in the Gulf of Mexico after the
Deepwater Horizon drilling platform explosion on April 20, 2010,
that lasted five months and became the largest oil spill in
history.
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